
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 We are delighted to be able to say that as part of our Christmas celebrations this year, we have 
arranged for the whole school to go into Leeds to see the St George’s Nativity performance on Friday 24th 
November, as we did last year.  As a school, we have supported St George’s Crypt over many years with 
things like our harvest offerings and special collections. Their youth worker team have also come to 
Harewood to deliver workshops and themed worships as they did before Easter this year. 
 
 This year, the production is called ‘Part of Our World’ and is a uniquely scripted stage production 
of the Christian Nativity story aimed at primary age children. It should be a lot of fun, as well as starting 
off our Christmas celebrations in a fantastic way. 
 
 We will be leaving school late morning and returning to school by about 1.30pm for a late lunch. 
To help with the later lunch, we ask that you send your child with a mid-morning snack, which they can 
have before leaving, to tide them over until we return to school. 
 
 It is great that the whole school is able to go on a trip together and we are really looking forward 
to it. Whilst the tickets to the nativity have no cost, there is a cost associated with transporting us all to 
and from Leeds. The PTA have kindly offered to subsidize this cost but we are also asking families to 
make a voluntary contribution of £3 to enable this to happen. Please log into School Money in the usual 
way to give consent pay the contribution for your child.  
 
 Class teachers maybe in touch with families to request volunteers to help us on the visit. If you 
are interested and able to join us, please look out for messages via the class weekly updates. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Ratcliffe 
 


